
  
 September 21, 2021 

 
 
 
Re:  DG 21-036, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) d/b/a Liberty Utilities 

Petition for Approval of a Renewable Natural Gas Supply and Transportation 
Agreement 
Scheduling September 22, 2021 Technical Session 

 
To the Parties: 
 
On September 16, 2021, the New Hampshire Department of Energy (Energy) filed a 
request to continue Technical Session #3 held on September 14, 2021 to September 22, at 
3:00 p.m, on behalf of itself, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) d/b/a Liberty 
Utilities, and The Conservation Law Foundation (the filing parties). The filing parties stated 
that the Office of the Consumer Advocate does not object to the continuation of the 
technical session.  

The filing parties did not request any change in the dates contained in the parties’ 
approved procedural schedule. The Commission need not approve such assented-to 
continuations of a technical session in ongoing dockets. However, the Commission 
remains available to decide any discovery disputes that may arise among the parties.  

Accordingly, a continuation of the September 14 technical session is appropriate on 
Wednesday, September 22, 2021, at 3:00 p.m., without the need for Commission approval. 
      
 Sincerely, 

 

 

  

      _________________________ 
Dianne Martin 
Chairwoman 
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